
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Principal, Counselor, and Junior Class Advisor, 

You local American Legion Auxiliary (ALA) Unit is preparing to select citizens for the 77th session of 
ALA Evergreen Girls State. It will be held June 22nd through June 27th, 2025, on the campus of 
Central Washington University in Ellensburg. 

Your participation in this process is vital. The ALA Unit may need the assistance of your faculty in 
the selection process. 

The success of any program, especially one as intensive as ours, depends upon the quality of the 
participants. It is necessary that the following be considered: leadership, willingness to cooperate, 
interest in government, scholarship, and community service. Knowledge of parliamentary 
procedure is helpful as well. Attendees to Evergreen Girls State should be exemplary 
representation of your high school. Final citizen selection, however, is the responsibility of the 
sponsoring ALA Unit from your area.  

The number of citizens allowed from each school is determined by the number of citizens each ALA 
Unit is willing to sponsor. Since the cost is $530.00 per citizen, ALA Units may be limited to the 
number citizens they can afford to send. Often, school or community ground help with the 
expenses. 

If you have any questions about the program, please contact me and I will gladly send you any 
information you may need. Additional information may also be found on our website at: 
www.evergreengirlsstate.com. Please encourage all applications interested in the ALA Evergreen 
Girls State program to review our information. If school finals conflict with the dates of ALA 
Evergreen Girls State, we proctor finals to allow these citizens the chance to attend this exciting 
program. 

Thank you for your cooperation and participation in this program. We appreciate all your time and 
effort! 

Sincerely,  

Your Name 

Unit Information 

Email Address  

 

http://www.evergreengirlsstate.com/

